
Winter Vacation 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

We are pleased to announce the winter vacation schedule: 

 

Vacation Dates: 30 December 2024 to 9 January 2025 

Reopening Date: 10 January 2025 

 

School will remain closed during this period. 

 

Enjoy your winter break! 

 

Warmest wishes, 

Team SARA 


